Town of Chatham, 2019

October 3, 2019

Attendance: Jason Eastman, Micah Voter, Riley Pitman, Tricia Pitman
and John Gerrish

Meeting called to order.
Minutes for September were accepted as written.
Vouchers were signed.

The selectmen discussed postponing a letter to Josh Kiesman
requesting that all personal property be removed from the property
that he formally owned because most of the money owed to the town
to purchase the property back has been paid. It will be determined at
the next meeting whether or not the letter would need to be sent.

Back minutes need to be sent to Dan Bacon so that the web site can be
updated. Micah Voter also needs to be sent Dan’s new email address.

The Selectmen voted to change their meetings to be held on the first
Thursdays of each month at 7PM. Signs will have to be corrected as
well as the town website.

The Selectmen signed the abatement for an incorrect timber tax
warrant.

The Selectmen signed an intent to cut wood for Stephen Fink.

The Selectmen signed a document for the E911 Data Operations Office
to share information with The Oxford County Maine Sheriff’s
Department.




The Selectmen approved having Generac install the generator as long
as the bid comes in under the other bid. Riley will set up meeting as
soon as possible.

The Selectmen voted to have Lori Bacon become a full time member of
the planning board.

A motion to adjourn was made and seconded.

Meeting Adjourned.
Respectfully Submitted,
Patricia Pitman




